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If you have ever vacillated between the 

thought of riding on your own or riding 

with a group of people who share your 

passion for motorcycle riding, let me 

throw one at you in support of the case 

for Group Riding.  In the past couple of 

weeks our scheduled rides have been 

snake bitten, experiencing unscheduled 

roadside rest stops. 

   In one case, the incident may 

have been avoided with a better routine 

or habit for checking over the condition 

of oneôs motorcycle.  The notorious 

failure of a Goldwing tire valve stem 

some 200 miles from home no doubt 

created anxiety for the rider who now 

had to ponder his options for getting the 

bike back  in service and being able to 

return home (certainly the rapid loss of 

air pressure in a front tire could have 

had much more serious consequences).  

In the presence of a group of riders, our 

stranded Winger had much support as 

he patiently waited nearly two hours for 

a flat-bed tow truck to arrive and 

deliver bike and pilot to a rural 

motorcycle shop who was adequately 

equipped to put the bike back in 

service.    The remainder of the group 

proceeded to seek out lunch before 

reconnecting with the once deflated 

biker.  The ride resumed and all who 

began the ride that morning, completed 

the ride safe and sound later that 

evening, albeit a few hours late.  For 

some, being the rider who causes his/

her friends to have to revise the route or 

schedule can be embarrassing, but 

friends donôt mind as what is most 

important is that ultimately everyone 

returns safe and intact. 

 In the other incident, there 

was no cursory examination of the bike 

that would have clued the rider into the 

impending issue ï an apparent 

electrical fire most likely the result of 

wiring laying too close to, if not 

directly on, the engine block.   

(continued on page 3  ) 

Next Meeting: Thurs., July 9, 2015  
7:00 p.m. Fay Myers Motorcycle World  

9700 E. Arapahoe Road.  
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Happy 4th of July!!!  

Fish Creek Falls Ride  
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